Oakridge Soccer Club
Meeting Minutes
November 2, 2017
6:30pm
 Jeff was late, arrived 7:10pm
Minutes Approval:  10/15 minutes approved
Public Comments: Zero as always
Doug- Spring planning we need seed down now. Holes filed. Fleener wants possible Saturday games this spring, will have to see how this impacts our usage of the turf. We will have to have both grass fields ready and available just in case. Doug wants minutes sooner so he can post them. 5 teams made it to the finals and 4 of the teams won. Planning winter camp again, Aaron will try to contact Risers for one of the Saturdays as usual.  Winter camp dates and sign ups are in new business.

Bill- Will get with Corey about making sure the sprinklers are on and the grass is green this spring. 

Val-Still paying out for parties, Wolfies was being paid tonight for parties on tab. $25,737 in the account.
 
Secretary- STILL OPEN!!! 

Aaron-June 9th will be finals, June 2nd is tournaments. Need professional signs on the field for the age groups the chip boxes were not very classy for tournaments this year. December 9th is the recertification for refs. Discussion about unruly parents came up at the Great Lakes meeting. Talk about the finals being at shores this year was not good. There was a fist fight between two players. Unorganized. Game reports were not 100% for all of our age groups, there were 17 reports missing out of 51, mostly the u9 age group. New strategy may be to fill out report in concessions and we will mail or refs don’t get paid. This would ensure compliance! They will be discussion late add-ons in the December League meeting. Spring Lake rep did apologize to Ricky’s team for threatening them on the first day of finals.

James: Nets coming down next weekend, wanted to give coaches enough time to do end of season with teams. Still waiting on some coach’s’ bags. The 2 new goals never got painted they will need some love in the spring. James will try to contact Jason Duke who said he might be able to powder coat them.

Jeff: Still has Conner Waldron’s prize will be contacting them for pickup. Other 2 prizes are out already. Jeff is contacting Radium again about last season’s check. And what the ETA might be. Candy bars might be the fundraiser in the spring.

Jen: $1941.99 profit for the season. $908.73 is what we paid out for the whole season. We will start giving the refs from the varsity games a water and a candy bar if they come up and ask. We will also be putting a button on the register so we can keep track of ref drinks that go out in general. Just so we have an idea throughout the season.

Old Business:  Elections coming up in January get in your letters of Intent. The name of the travel soccer team will be Wolf Lake F.C.

New Business:  Doug is interested in purchasing ref coms through Amazon $600-$800 as a possible training tool for younger refs. Also would come in handy for other bigger games.
Winter Camp Dates:
Jan 20th, Jan 27th, Feb. 3rd, and Feb. 10th
All of these date are also for sign up, but we will include one Wed sign up as well on Feb7th.
Next meeting (Tennative) December 11th @6:30pm @ Wolfie
